
 
The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE Primary 

Schools 
 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Further to my previous communication, I am delighted to inform you that we now have 3 candidates 
who have nominated themselves for the two positions of Parent/Carer Governor, on our new full 
governing body for the Federation of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe, and Ripley Endowed CE 
Primary Schools. 

 

To cast your vote please follow the link below and enter your voting code. Each parent/carer across 
the Federation will receive a different code via email, therefore these codes will only work once and 
are not to be shared. You should use the same code for each of the two candidates you wish to 
nominate. 

 

https://rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk/vote-now/ 

 

If you are not signed up to our mailing list, or would like a paper copy of your code, please contact 
Mrs Randall.   

 

Votes will be counted on Friday 8th March 2024, with further information to follow. 

 

We greatly appreciate you taking the time to read about each candidate and vote for the two you 
would like to represent the parents and carers on the new full governing body. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Randall at Ripleyadmin@rbk.n-
yorks.sch.uk 

 

Warmest Regards 

 

 

 

 

Miss Victoria Kirkman 

Executive Headteacher 

 


